Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to welcome you back to a new term at school. From this term onwards, times table testing in Squirrel Maths Class will now take place each Friday instead of on a Wednesday. In Otter Maths Class, this will continue on Mondays as usual. Please continue to regularly help your child with their times tables as it really does make a difference with their confidence.

Otter Class will have their class assembly on Thursday 14th February at 9:15am. This should last for approximately 30 minutes.

Many thanks

The Year 3 Team